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          9 January 2008 
 
January 2008 TPCR Gas Entry Baseline Review Workshop  
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Ofgem will be holding stakeholder workshop on the TPCR Gas Entry Baseline Review on 
Wednesday 16 January 2008. 
 
The workshop will provide an opportunity to discuss: 
 

• the gas baseline re-consultation process 
• presentations from National Grid Gas and Ofgem 
• stakeholder contributions in areas where we seek further information 
• the interim impact assessment for revising gas transmission entry baselines 

 
The workshop is part of the overall reconsultation on baselines and is described in the 
December 2007 TPCR Gas Entry Baseline Review – Baseline proposals document, which is 
available on the Gas Transmission Policy area of the Ofgem website: 
 
http://www.ofgem.gov.uk/Networks/Trans/GasTransPolicy/Pages/GasTransmissionPolicy.aspx 
 
The details of the workshop are as follows: 
 
Wednesday 16th January 2008,  
10:00 – 15:00  
 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 
 
Please note, due to the security policy at the building, it is essential that you reserve your 
place in advance. To reserve your place please respond with your name, organisation and 
contact details to: 
 
Gas.TransmissionResponse@ofgem.gov.uk by close of business Friday 11th January 2008. 
 
If you have any questions or queries please contact: 
 
Jenny Swan, Project & Information Manager, Transmission, Ofgem 
Tel: 0207 901 7043    e-mail: jennifer.swan@ofgem.gov.uk 
 
Or 
 
Paul O’Donovan, Senior Manager, Gas Transmission Policy, Ofgem 
Tel: 0207 901 7414   e-mail: paul.odonovan@ofgem.gov.uk   

 
 
 
 


